
Good morning Mr Schuller,  
   
I have now had the opportunity to fully consider all of the points that you have raised 
in your email of the 17th May and have also reviewed the licence of your neighbour 
as you suggested.  On discussing the matter with my line manager, we have 
established a list of conditions to be attached to the licence that will satisfy our 
concerns.    
   
If you are prepared to accept the  conditions on the licence, please contact a** 
(copied in to this email), the Waverley Licensing Officer and we will withdraw our 
objection.  
   
The conditions are as follows:-  

  
Best regards,  
   

 
Environmental Health Officer   
 


